
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Friday 12
th
 December 2014 

 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers, 

  

The dance club are ready to perform - the children have helped to choreograph a routine, and would like to share this 

with you. We will be performing the dance at 3.45pm on Tuesday 16
th
 December 2014.  

 

We will perform in the hall, and you can arrive through the office. You are welcome to take your child home once the 

performance has finished. 

 

Due to the nature of the rock and roll song, the girls have chosen to wear coloured leggings (black is fine) so that they 

are free to dance, and a coloured t shirt. Hair ties will be provided by school. They will be dancing with bare feet so will 

not need shoes. If you have any queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Could you please return the reply slip to either myself or the office by email by Monday 15
th
 December 2014 so that 

we can provide the correct number of chairs. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs L Burnham   Mrs D Reynolds 

 

Dance Club Performance- Tuesday 16
th
 December 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________ 

I can/cannot attend the street dance performance on Tuesday 16
th
 December. 

I will need    seats provided. 

Signed: _______________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   


